
 

Curtiss-Wright Year End Results Delayed Due to Integration of Acquisition 

LYNDHURST, N.J., Feb 14, 2003 /PRNewswire-FirstCall via COMTEX/ -- Curtiss-Wright Corporation (NYSE: CW, CW.B) today 
announced that the release of its financial results for the fourth quarter and year-end of 2002 will be somewhat later than 
traditionally due to the additional time needed to account for and complete the audit of a significant acquisition made in the 
fourth quarter. The Company is working closely with its auditors PricewaterhouseCoopers to assist them in completing their 
audit in an expedited manner. 

Curtiss-Wright Corporation is a diversified company headquartered in Lyndhurst, New Jersey. The Company designs, 
manufactures and overhauls products for motion control and flow control applications and additionally is a provider of metal 
treatment services. The firm employs approximately 4,200 people. More information on Curtiss-Wright can be found on the 
Internet at http://www.curtisswright.com. 
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